
   
 

   
 

 PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS,  

13 NEW ROAD, STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 
Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints- 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Kathryn Sargent.  

Second Sunday of Easter - 23rd/24th April 2022 – Year C 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 23rd 

April 

5-00PM 

 

 

Intentions of Mervyn Lodge 

 

Second Sunday of Easter 

 

 

Sun 24th 8-30AM 

 

11-00AM 

Frederick Abbiss (Anniversary) 

 

People of the Parish 

Mon 25th 9-00AM Maria de los Angeles Santiago St Mark 

Tues 26th 12-30PM Intentions of Paul and Pauline Croydon St George 

Wed 27th 9-00AM Intentions of Douglas Barton (80th Birthday)  

Thurs 28th 9-00AM Intentions of Sister Angela Murphy  

Fri 29th 9-00AM 

 

7-00PM 

Holy Souls 

 

Intentions of Ann Morley  

St Catherine of Siena  

Sat 30th 

 

10-00AM 

 

5-00PM 

Intentions of Dr Natalie Rowley 

 

People of the Parish  

Pope St Pius V 

 

Third Sunday of Easter 
Sun 1st May 

 

8-30AM  

 

11-00AM 

Rita and Larry Flanagan 

 

Delia Fox (Recently departed) 

PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 262 OF THE MASS BOOK 
 

RECENTLY DEPARTED – Eion Downing Funeral service Stourbridge Crematorium Friday 29th April at 9-40am  
 
CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am. Also, confession is available after any Mass. Please speak to 
one of the stewards.  
DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday ADORATION – After Mass on Saturday morning.  
GROWING IN FAITH; Bible Study - Wednesday 10am and 7pm in the parish centre. 
CATHOLIC POST NEWSPAPER – please tick the sheet in the porch if you would like us to place an order.  
 
THIS SUNDAY; Divine Mercy Devotions at 2-40pm  
                                                                                                                                        

ARCHDIOCESE OF BIRMINGHAM PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM – SATURDAY 14TH MAY 2022 - The 

diocesan day pilgrimage to Walsingham takes place on Saturday 14th May – Fr Philip is the pilgrimage 

organiser. 7am – Coach departs, 12noon – Arrival at the Shrine, 1pm – Pilgrimage Mass, 3pm – Procession 

to the priory ruins, and prayers at the site of the Holy House, 5pm – Depart, 10pm – Arrive home.  Cost - 

£25 for adults, £10 for children of school age, servers go free.  There is a sign-up sheet in the Church porch.  
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INVITATION TO AFTERNOON TEA - On Wednesday 27th April, Sixth Form students from Hagley Catholic 

High School are hosting an afternoon tea in the Parish Centre from 1.30-3pm. This is open to all 

parishioners of Our Lady and All Saints and is free of charge. If you would like to book a place, please email 

rmiastowski@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk or alternatively leave a voicemail on the school office number: 01562 

883193. 

 

NEW COOKER AND DISHWASHER now installed in the parish centre, many thanks to our 400 Club for their 

generous donation for these.  

 

TODDLER GROUP - Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details and to book a place. 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – Thank you to Elaine and team for preparing, cooking, and serving lunch last 
Wednesday. The next lunch will be on Wednesday 18th May.  
 
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are 
admitted into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For 
admissions to other hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

FOODBANK SHORTAGES THIS WEEK – Breakfast cereals (Small Packs), Milk (Long life) 1L cartons, Tinned 
meat (Corned Beef, Ham), Veg Ready meals (Veg Tinned Pie/Veg Chilli/Veg Curry), Jars of Coffee, Packet 
Mash Potato/Tinned Potato, Fruit Juice (Long Life) 1L Cartons, Toilet Rolls, Shampoo. Deodorant (Roll on), 
Washing up liquid. We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-00am – 12-30pm. Please 
drop your donations to the back door of the parish centre.  
 
PARISH DONATIONS – Due the recent weather, we have needed to carry out repairs to the Church roof at 

a cost of £3000.  Any donations received will be put towards this.  We are very grateful to everyone who 

has donated over the last few weeks.    

 

GUIDANCE/REGULATIONS - Face coverings are now optional, but we would strongly encourage you to 
wear one whilst in Mass. This is for the protection of others and to make those still anxious feel more 
comfortable.  Some pews will still be closed to give you the option to social distance is you prefer.  Please 
continue to sanitise when you enter Church.   Communion will still be given under one kind and our 
ministers will sanitise and wear masks. The collection baskets will still be at the door, and not taken around 
during the service.  
 
STANDING ORDERS – Please do consider paying your donation/collection to the Church via standing order, 
so we can reduce our bank charges. If you are interested, please email the parish office, or speak to Sarah 
in the porch following any weekend Mass and she can provide you with a form.  
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR APRIL 2022 400 CLUB WINNERS  

£75 Catherine Humphreys, Pat Jones, Trish Hull, Michael Gunn  

£25 Katheryn Keay, Mary Orchard, Kath Powell, Tom Tracey 

£10  Mrs K Matthews, Mrs A Rogers, Mrs S Murray, John Coyne, Mr & Mrs Perkins, Michael Pakes,  

Rocco Vernava, Holly Miller-Manly, T Ryan, Robert Price, Darren Chatterley, Anna Mela,   

Claire Dewhirst, Nicola Flavell, Mrs Painter, Jim Spencer.  

 

JOB VACANCY - Director of Education Services Archdiocese of Birmingham - for further information, please 

visit www.joinarchdioceseofbirmingham.co.uk. To arrange an informal, confidential discussion regarding 

this role, please contact Helen Stevenson at Satis Education on 07729 024631 

or helen@satiseducation.co.uk  · The closing date for applications is Monday 9th May at 9:00am. · 

Interviews: w/c Monday 16th May 2022 · Please send your completed application to 

admin@satiseducation.co.uk 

mailto:helen@satiseducation.co.uk
mailto:admin@satiseducation.co.uk


   
 

   
 

 


